
 

 

Brookings City Council 
January 19, 2021  

 
The Brookings City Council held a Study Session on Tuesday, January 19, 2021 at 5:30 
PM, at the Brookings City & County Government Center Chambers with the following 
City Council members present: Mayor Keith Corbett; City Council Members Patty 
Bacon, Nick Wendell, Joey Collins, Leah Brink, and Ope Niemeyer.  Absent:  Council 
Member Holly Tilton Byrne.  City Attorney Steve Britzman, City Manager Paul Briseno, 
and City Clerk Bonnie Foster were also present. 
 
Action to approve the agenda.  A motion was made by Council Member Wendell, 
seconded by Council Member Niemeyer, that the agenda be approved. The motion 
carried by the following vote:  Yes: 6 - Corbett, Niemeyer, Brink, Bacon, Wendell, and 
Collins; Absent: 1 - Tilton Byrne. 
 
Presentation on the 2021 Outside Agency Funding Recommendations.  Heidi 
Gullickson, United Way Director, presented the 2021 Outside Agency funding 
recommendations to the City Council and the public.  Action will be taken at a future 
City Council meeting. 
 
Presentation on the future growth of the City of Brookings.  Mike Struck, 
Community Development Director, Aaron Karl, GIS Specialist, Jackie Lanning, City 
Engineer, and Steve Meyer, CEO and General Manager of Brookings Municipal Utilities 
presented information on the future growth of the City of Brookings to the City Council 
and the public. 
 
Discussion on allowance of Fireworks within the City of Brookings City Limits.  
Discussion was held on allowing fireworks to be sold and discharged within the 
City Limits. No future action was requested at this time. 
 
Adjourn.  A motion was made by Council Member Collins, seconded by Council 
Member Wendell, that this meeting be adjourned at 6:47 p.m. The motion carried by a 
unanimous vote. 
 

CITY OF BROOKINGS 
__________________________ 

ATTEST:  Keith W. Corbett, Mayor 
__________________________ 
Bonnie Foster, City Clerk 


